

BRIDGET D'ANGELO 860.240.6015 DIRECT TELEPHONE BDANGELO@MURTHALAW.COM

August 9, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Attorney Melanie Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

Docket No. 471: Further Comments of Ms. Patricia Sorrentino to

Connecticut Siting Council

Dear Attorney Bachman:

This letter serves to provide the Connecticut Siting Council (the "Council") with further comments concerning the tower application that is the subject of this Docket. Based on the Applicant's response to the Council's question 42, it is reasonable for the Council to require the Applicant to locate the gate for the access road to Alternate Site Two at least twelve feet off the cul-de-sac located at Country Club Drive in Hamden, Connecticut. Further, according to the Applicant's response to the Council's question 33, the tower height required to meet the Applicant's wireless objectives at Alternative Site Two is one hundred twenty feet, which is preferable to the initial proposal. If the Council approves the tower, the field visit and the record clearly demonstrate that Alternative Site Two is the most sensible location in this neighborhood.

Ms. Sorrentino has no remaining questions related to her July 7, 2017 formal written request for antenna clustering on the tower.

Attorney Melanie Bachman August 9, 2017 Page 2

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully yours,

Bridget D'Angelo

Attorney for Patricia Sorrentino

cc: Service List - Docket No. 471